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Public Service Commission 

Recently we received a letter from Kentucky UtiHties asking the PSC to approve a 10.4% rate increase. 
During the current ongoing pandemic, the timing of this request for a rate increase seems inappropriate. Many 
businesses and families are currently struggling to pay their bills. I ask that you not approve any rate increase 
for Kentucky Utilities. This is in reference to case number 2020-000349. 

Thank you for considering my concern, 
Greg Doyle 
435 Marquis Avenue 
Lexington, Kentucky 40502 




